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Mid-Term 2 2014 - OOSH Newsletter 
 
Vacation Care  

We have a very exciting upcoming Vacation Care 
program! Our program will range from creative art days 
and inspirational dance to discovery and cultural 
experiences. Please ensure that you have your booking 
completed online by Friday  20th June  to ensure you will 
not be charged the late booking fee.  
 
Sports Gala Day 
 We run an Active kids program two days a week. This 
term we have been playing Soccer on Tuesday 

afternoons. Active kids is run by a coach from Sports Kick-start called 
Annaliese. The Active Kids after-school care program has invited our 
OOSH to participate in a Gala Afternoon where we will be competing in 
Soccer games against other After School  Centres within the Ryde area. 
We will be travelling by bus to Ryde East OOSH on Tuesday 17th June to participate in this event. 
All children are to attend, so if they have extra-curricular activities outside of OOSH on this 

afternoon please talk with Emma to arrange possible alternatives. A 
permission note is requested and can be filled out; these are available at 
the centre. Please call the Centre if you have any inquiries about this 
afternoon.  
 
OOSH resources  
 As you know, children always love to be creative in their art and 
craft! We ask that if you have any bottles, lids, cardboard boxes 
or other items which could be useful for craft, that you please 
keep them for our centre. We would greatly appreciate this, 
especially for our upcoming Vacation Care. Feel free to drop 
them at the Centre any time.  

 
News from Emma  
The time has come for me to move on from my Director role at OOSH. I have been at the centre for 
6 years and have experienced the great joys of watching some children grow from Kindergarten to 
Year 6. I have recently completed my teaching degree and would like to follow a teaching career. I 
have thoroughly enjoyed working here. This centre has been such a significant part of my life. I will 
miss everyone very much and have many memorable moments of the children and the families at 
the Centre. I will be here until the end of Vacation Care, so plenty of time to say goodbye. At 

present, the OOSH Parent Committee are looking to hire a new Director to take on the role.  
We also say goodbye to Mikaela for a short while as she goes to Europe; she will be back at OOSH 

Week 3 Term 3.  
Thank you, The OOSH Team 


